Dear Family,

We are excited to remind you of our upcoming family gathering!

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Location: Grandma's House

Address: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, ST 12345

Please bring your favorite dish to share and any games you'd like to play!
Let us know if you will be attending by July 1st.

Looking forward to seeing everyone!

Love,

Your Family Organizer



